Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 7HA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice @ newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Matthew Trahair

Thursday 15th December 2022
Dear Year 5 families,

Re: 5T class teacher

Due to staffing changes in the new year, your child’s class teacher will be
changing. From the 4th January Seda Karaibisoglu will be the class teacher for 5T.
Seda has a wealth of experience and looks forward to working with you all to
ensure the children in year 5 continue to receive an excellent education. This week
Seda visited the school and spent some time with the children in 5T to ensure a
smooth transition after the break.

Seda Karaibisoglu

If you have any questions at all, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,
Matt Trahair
Headteacher



